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PeopleSoft Financials is changing soon.
Register for training. Learn what the upgrade means for you.

On Monday, December 3, the University of Missouri System will launch a new, upgraded
version of PeopleSoft Financials. After the update, what you can see and do will be
different when you log in. You will access a new, more intuitive landing page and be able
to work using a smartphone, tablet or other mobile device.

Register for an upcoming training session to understand how this upgrade will affect you.

« In-person training: Runs November 1 — November 29. Visit the PeopleSoft
Financials Upgrade webpage to learmn more and register for one of the sessions

near youl.

+ Online resources: Updated training, demo and tutorial materials will be posted
before the upgrade goes live in December, and will be accessible from the
PeopleSoft Financials training webpage.

PeopleSoft Financials will still be your primary system for processing requisitions, travel
and expenses and other finance-related transactions, but with a refreshed look-and-feel.

Training sessions cover a range of topics; join us to learn about the new PeopleSoft
Financials. For questions, contact the Finance Support Center at (877) 752-3334,
or financesupport@umsystemn.edu.




